
Upcoming Events  
Sunday, August 6 
 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall 
 

Monday, August 7 
 Ethel Wilson Summer Bocce Ball League, 

1:15pm, Off-site 
 
Tuesday, August 8 
 Worship meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
Saturday, August 12 
 Memorial Service, 2:00pm, Sanctuary 
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Please note there will be a 

Service of Thanksgiving 
celebrating the life of Edwina Sprecher on 

Saturday, August 12 at 2:00pm. 
 

Anyone planning to attend, please notify 
Ruth and Erich Schulz at 250-652-1338 by 

Sunday, August 6. 
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Golf Social 
Sunday, September 24  
at 4pm. 
 
This fun golf event for 
friends and family members 
will have 36 golfers over 9 holes at The Ridge. 
Afterward an unlimited number of friends and 
family members will join the golfers for a potluck 
social at the church.  
 
To sign up to participate please email Doug 
Thompson at dbtfriends@outlook.com. 

Mission & Service 
Birthday & Anniversary 
Recognition Sunday 
August 6 
 
We will be recognizing birthdays 
and anniversaries on Sunday, 
August 6. In honour of a birthday 
or anniversary in the month of August, we invite 
you to make a donation towards the United 
Church of Canada Mission & Service Fund. 
 
For those worshipping in person, donations will 
be accepted during the singing of the birthday/
anniversary song. Donations can also be made 
through e-transfer. Send your e-transfer to 
treasurer@cbunited.ca. If you have an envelope 
number, please include it in your message. 
 
For those watching online who would like an 
anniversary or special birthday mentioned, please 
email the church office. 

The Adventures of  
Flat Jesus 
Thank you to everyone who has  
already sent in a photo of Flat Jesus!  
There is still time to send in your photos. 

New Prayer Book 
Starting this Sunday, August 6 we are introduc-
ing our new Prayer Book. As part of Cordova 
Bay United’s Circle of Care, you are invited to 
write the first name of someone who is in need 
of our prayers. Their name will be read out dur-
ing our “pastoral prayers” in the service. The 
Prayer Book will be located on the table at the 
back of the Sanctuary.    

    
 Blessings, 
 Pastor Beth 


